
 

 

 

 

Webinar Series 

 

 

 

The Pan Pacific Safe Communities Network webinar series has concluded for this year.  

Go to Recorded Webinars on our website to view the 5 webinars from this year, and those from previous 

years. 

 

We look forward to bringing you another series on topical subjects next year. Do let us know if there are 

any topics you would like a webinar to address, if you and/or a colleague would like to present in a 

webinar, or if you can recommend a presenter. 

 

Contact Safe Communities Foundation NZ  

http://www.safecommunities.org.nz/resources/recorded-webinars
mailto:earl@scfnz.org?subject=PPSCN%20webinars

